Never Forgotten Honor Flight
903 South 17" Avenue
Wasusau, WI 54401

Dear Honor Flight Delegation

I would like to thank you from the bottom of my heart for
sending me on the recent Honor Flight.
It was truly a humbling and heartfelt experience.

I was fortunate enough to have my daughter come down from
Bethlehem PA, and be with me the whole day We happened to
be in the Linclon Memorial at the time French president
Marcone came through. Quite a privilege!

It was amazing to me how well organized and smooth
everything went from checking in, to the banquet, to the flight
out, to going from memorial to mermorial, to the flight back,

and to see so many people greet us at 10 o'clock at night.

You should be very proud of the job you did.

Thank you again I shall never forget it
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